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NOTICE 143 OF 2004 

NATIONAL  DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 

DRAFT  REGULATIONS UNDER THE 
MEAT  SAFETY  ACT, 2000 (ACT No. 40 OF 2000) 

The  final  version of the  DRAFT  REGULATIONS  under  THE  MEAT SAFETY ACT, 2000 in which  the 
preliminary  comments  have  been  incorporated, is now  available  on  the  Department of Agriculture  web 
site for your  final  comments before promulgation  by  the  Minister  of  Agriculture. 

www.NDA.aaric.za 

If you  have  an  interest in the  meat  trade,  your  input  regarding  the draft regulations is important,  therefore 
we  urge  you to visit  our  web  site  to  obtain  your  copy  of  the  draft  regulations  as  well  as  directions  on  how 
to submit  your  comments  before 15 March 2004. 

Should  you  not  have  Internet  facilities,  please  contact  the  regulation  team so that  some  other 
arrangement  may  be  made. 

Phone (012) 319 7489; (012) 319  7530; (012) 319  7647. Fax (012) 329 6892 

Please convey this message to all concerned parties wizh whom you have confact 

Thank  you in anticipation  for  your  participation in this  matter 

NATIONAL  DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 
Director  Veterinary  Services,  Private  Bag X138, Pretoria, 0001 
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